
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Inclusion, Diversity and Equity Committee  
  
FROM: Mallory Klooster, Manager, Community Well-Being  
 
DATE: Wednesday, April 3, 2024    
 
RE: No.2 Construction Battalion Memorial Update            
 

 

The application to receive funding to support the building of a No.2 Construction 
Battalion Memorial has been approved.  
 
The memorial will be erected along side the Afghan Memorial and will consist of a 
monument, a commemorative story board that will speak to their history and 
achievements in both English and French.  
 
Planning of the site location and celebration event has started.  
 
  
 
  
 
  

 
 


